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4.3.24 
  
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 4 
 

Cambridge Curiosity and Imagination Art workshops – ‘Be More Tree’ – Wednesday 6th 
March 

 
I mentioned in my letter home on Friday about Year 4 art workshops this Wednesday in school.  I 
just wanted to give you a little more information.  Each class will have a 2-hour workshop with 
artists from Cambridge Curiosity and Imagination (CCI) as part of a lovely project we are working 
on with them and with King’s College – it is called ‘Be More Tree’! 
 
We will definitely be doing some artwork outside on the school field, so if children have a pair of 
wellies in school, they can wear those.  If they have wellies at home, it would be good to bring 
them in on Wednesday.  If not, then avoiding wearing ‘best’ shoes would be good – it is likely 
children may get a bit muddy… 
 
We are grateful for CCI for including us in this project, and the children’s artwork will be part of the 
Imaginarium on the weekend of 23rd and 24th March outside King’s College.  Excitingly, this is also 
the first project in what we hope will be a long-standing creative partnership between our school 
and King’s College.  A few children from Year 4 visited King’s College Fellows’ Garden last week 
to collect some plant root samples with a scientist.  She will create magnified images from the 
fungi found on the root samples, and she will show the children those images this Wednesday.  
The Images will be part of the inspiration for their artwork, along with the lovely trees we have on 
our school site. 
 
It promises to be a great experience! 
 
Kind regards 
Diane Rawlins 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


